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FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

Hello there, all you cabin-fevered, tired of sittin’, 
ready-to-camp Airstreamers!  

Donna and I arrived home in time to attend the 
April luncheon. What a gathering! Damon Beals 
counted 26 happy people.               

BROWN COUNTY INFO:  At the luncheon, I 
asked those going to Brown County to vote for 
the pitch-in meal and the “potato bar” won. I 

plan to arrive on Thursday. I know that Langells will already be there. 
I’m asking all who plan to go to let me know your site number and how 
many will join in the pitch-in. We need to have some idea of how many 
potatoes to fix. Donna plans to bring pulled pork for potato topping, 
please bring your favorite topping/filling and/or a side dish/dessert to 
share. If weather permits, the (short) business meeting (4PM), pitch-in 
(5-5:30PM) and campfire will be at the campsites. I have reserved the 
Strahl Lake Shelter in case of bad weather. Please try to bring a DVD 
movie that we might watch and any games we could play.  I know you 
are ready, soooo, get the camper ready and I’ll see ya in May!!! 
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CIAC Calendar 

May 3-5, 2019, Season Opener Weekender and SPRING BUSINESS 
MEETING,  Brown County State Park, Buffalo Ridge Loop,  Electric, Sites 32 
thru 52.   

SPRING BUSINESS MEETING WILL BE SATURDAY, MAY 4, AT 4PM. , IN 
BUFFALO RIDGE LOOP AT BROWN COUNTY STATE PARK.   If you can’t 
attend the rally, come on Saturday for the meeting and stay to take part in our 
pitch-in dinner. 

RESERVATIONS FOR THIS RALLY may be made at reserveamerica.com.   For 
more information contact Charlie Mason at mason.charles@comcast.net. 

June 5-9, 2019, Meet Me in Montague Rally, Montague, MI.  This rally is full, 
but we will put your name on a wait list if you like.   To be added to the list, 
please email Ken and Sandy Langell, kslangell@me.com.  
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July 20-27, 2019, International Rally  

See https://doswell.wbcci.net for information and registration.  Internationals 
are the highlight of the year, and if you have never been before and have 
questions about how it works, please contact Charlie and Donna Mason, or 
any of our other members,  to get answers.   

August 16-18, 2019, Buddy Rally, Mounds State Park, Anderson, In. Electric 
Sites 30 thru 35 or 40 thru 48   Our bylaws allow us to hold Buddy Rallies 
twice a year.   This is your opportunity to invite a non-Airstream camping 
family to find out what all the fuss is about!  Buddy Rallies are intended to 
introduce prospective members to the club and to Airstream, in the hope that 
they might purchase an Airstream and become members.   Each member may 
invite one RV family to attend the rally.  AS OF TODAY THERE ARE ONLY 
TWO SITES LEFT IN THE SELECTED AREA - but there are others nearby.  
Make your reservation now!! 

 

               Darlene Gordy and Sue Fuller - LADIES, START YOUR ENGINES! 
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REGION 5 RALLY,   September 4-8, 2019   

Region 5 Rally will be held at the Lee County Fairgrounds, near Amboy, 
Illinois, September 4-8, 2019.   The April Blue Beret has some comments 
about this rally but no registration information is available yet. 

TIME TO MAKE RESERVATIONS FOR VERSAILLES RALLY! 

October 18-20, 2019,  Weekender and Annual Business Meeting,  Versailles 
State Park, Electric “C” campground, Versailles, In.  Sites 209 thru 214 or 219 
thru 224.  Reservations may be made now. 

From the Editor 

This isn’t my first time around the block as Ticker Editor, and I’ve learned that the 
spring editions of the Ticker are the very hardest ones to produce.  Everyone wants 
to get outside; there is nothing new to take pictures of; and NO ONE wants to sit 
down at a computer and type up an article.  I am looking forward to a lot of great 
photos and stories from this summer’s rallies!    To liven up these pages a little, and 
perhaps inspire you to get signed up for the coming rallies, I’ve included a few 
photos from our 2013 spring rally at White River Campground.  Don’t miss out on 
the fun! 
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Until next month - Keep the Shiny Side Up!
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